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Ms. Radmila Nesic 

President 

Association of Health Workers 

of Serbia 

February 4, 2024  

 

Dear President Radmila Nesic, 

We trust this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. On behalf of the 

Chinese Nursing Association, I am delighted to extend our heartfelt invitation 

to you to participate in and address the National Conference on Respiratory 

Care hosted by the Chinese Nursing Association, which will be held from May 

31 to June 1, 2024, in Hangzhou, China. Your esteemed presence and 

insights would add immense value to our conference. 

Over the years, your enduring support and cooperation with the Chinese 

Nursing Association have been invaluable. Your friendship and partnership 

have greatly assisted us, and we are truly grateful for your contributions. We 

eagerly anticipate the continuation and strengthening of our relationship in the 

years to come. 

To facilitate your participation, the Chinese Nursing Association is committed to 

covering all your travel expenses, including round-trip airfare (economy class) 

and three days of accommodation during your stay in China.  

We sincerely hope you will honor us with your gracious presence and accept 

this invitation. Your positive response would be deeply appreciated and 

eagerly awaited. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions 

or require further information. We look forward to your response at your 

convenience by February 18, 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Xinjuan Wu 

President 

Chinese Nursing Association 
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